
 

 

Manitowoc County Public Safety Committee 
Manitowoc County Communications and Technology Building 
 
June 11, 2025, 5:00 p.m. 
 
Attendance: Present: Chairperson James Falkowski, Supervisor Mike Grambow, Supervisor Dylan Hammel. 
Absent Supervisor Jadowski, and Supervisor Muench. 
 
Others in attendance: Supervisor Mickey Lillibridge, Supervisor Scott Schiesl, Supervisor Paul Hacker, Board Chair Tyler 
Martell.  Also, Corrections Administrator Andrew LaCrosse, Sherriff Dan Hartwig and Chief Deputy Jason Orth.  
Clerk of Court April Higgens, and Judicial Assistant Angela Linderud. 
Chair James Falkowski called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. Roll call circulated. 
 
Minutes of prior meeting: Chair Falkowski asked if there were any changes or corrections to the minutes of April 9th, 2025. 
No changes offered and the minutes were approved upon motion of Supervisor Grambow and second by Supervisor 
Hammel, all voting in favor.  
 
Chair Falkowski noted that The Axon evaluation on June 4th concluded, and the proposal analysis will begin. Discussion 
about the proposal will be on our next Public Safety meeting’s agenda.  There will be a Joint Meeting of Finance and Public 
Safety to forward recommendations based on the proposal and meeting RFP participation. It is scheduled for July 14th at 
the C&T building Rm 111 @ 4:00 pm.  
 
The monthly reports and monthly financials were sent to all members. There were no questions regarding the reports.  
 
Chair Falkowski asked for introductions of those present, in which the Cleark of Courts- April Higgens announced her 
departure and Angela Linderud will become the committee’s admin.  Our profound thanks and appreciation were given 
for April’s involvement with both our committee and with the Clerk of Courts Office.  Also welcomed Angela to work 
with the committee.  
 
Chair Falkowski Recognized the Corrections Administrator -LaCrosse to give a brief report on the operations of the jail. 
Prior to conducting the committee’s inspection, Per Wis statute 59.54(15) along with other county board members.  
There was discussion about mitigating self-harm with confined/incarcerated in our care. Described was a sound policy 
addressing that situation.   
 
Instructions and any items not allowed in the building during the inspection were given by Sheriff Hartwig, and then the 
group proceeded to the location for the inspection at the Sheriffs department 
 
The Committees inspection proceeded and any questions from members in attendance were addressed, and 
explanations given from the Sheriff or corrections Administrator or personnel on duty. The inspection concluded and the 
committee extended our appreciation and credit for the well managed fiscality. 
 
Our next meeting will be July 9th, 2025. 
 
Motion to Adjourn by Supervisor Hammel, seconded by Supervisor Grambow 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:29 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Falkowski - Chairman 
For the committee 


